April 2, 2018

All Proposers for

Request for Proposals for

As-Needed Maritime Planning

Consultant Services

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The Port regrets to announce that it is withdrawing its Request for Proposals for As-Needed
Maritime Planning Consulting Services, issued on March 18, 2018.

If the RFP is re-issued at a later date, fax/email notification will be sent to all current document
holders.

We apologize for any inconvenience, and appreciate your interest in working with the Port.

For additional information, please contact Radiah Victor at rvictor@portoakland.com or at (510)

Lt Lhan—

Chris Chan
Director of Engineering/Chief Engineer
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